
Minutes of Park and Recreation Commission meeting 
Wednesday, September 3, 2008 

 
Present: Maryanne Genovese, Co-Chair 
  Manny Enes 
  Jean Wurzburger 
  Patricia Radogna 
  Craig Casterella 
  Steve Scarangella 
  Rosanne Aresty 
  Dave Trizano Co Chair 
 
Absent:   
   
Excused: Guy Pipolo 
 
Also present: Randy Robinowitz, Trustee Liaison 
     Recreation Superintendent, Rosanne Saracino 
   
 
Meeting called to order at 6:38 pm. by Commissioner Dave Trizano.   
 
August 6, 2008 Recreation and Parks Commission minutes were unanimously approved by 
Commissioners Rosanne Aresty and Craig Casterella. 
 
Permits were reviewed:   Aqua Visions Scuba and Larchmont Newcomers Club. 
 
Craig Casterella reported that there are soccer games being played at Columbus Park on a regular 
basis.  Superintendent Rosanne Saracino explained that this is an enforcement issue.  Recreation 
Commission recommends signs in Spanish and English stating no ball playing of any kind be 
placed in Columbus Park.  Trustee Robinowitz stated that the Village Attorney needs to be 
consulted about any signage in the parks of the Village of Mamaroneck.   
 
Recreation Commission recommends that the parking booth at Harbor Island Park needs to be 
secured during the season in a fashion similar to Oakland Beach parking booth where there is a 
register and an enclosed booth.  Other suggestions were to put meters or a parking pay station in 
HIP.  On Labor Day the parking booth collected over $1,400.00 in cash.   Parking issues for 
Harbor Island will be discussed at the October Recreation Commission meeting.   
 
Superintendent Rosanne Saracino reviewed her September Superintendent’s update with the 
Commission. 
 
The next meeting will be Wednesday, October 1 at 6:30pm 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Rosanne Saracino 
Recreation Superintendent 
 
 


